
FINANCE 

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 
2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818 • 916-733-0266 • FAX 916-733-0195 

 

 

Memo 
To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators   
From: Glen Faulkner, Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: August 4, 2025 
Re: Notice of Funding Opportunity- 2025 Federal Non-profit Security Grant    

 

Last week FEMA released the notice of funding opportunity (NOFO) for the annual federal non-
profit security grant.  CalOES operates as the state administrative agency for FEMA and manages a 
large component of this grant process (CalOES is considered the applicant for this grant; 
participating non-profit organizations are “sub-applicants” through CalOES).  .     

Previously CalOES instructed non-profits to submit applications to them two weeks BEFORE the 
deadline listed in the FEMA NOFO.  This allowed CalOES to review California’s applications 
before they were sent to FEMA for consideration.  The deadline listed in the 2025 NOFO for 
CalOES to submit their application to FEMA is August 11.  

Based upon previous practice, CalOES MAY require non-profits to submit their individual 
applications to CalOES before August 11.  As of the Friday August 1 publication deadline for this 
memo, CalOES has not distributed any information or instructions to potential applicants 
about this NOFO.   

Reports have documented confusion and frustration surrounding funding for FEMA and its grant 
programs, including this non-profit security grant, over the course of this year.  It appears as if 
FEMA’s sudden announcement of this NOFO coupled with the extremely short deadline for 
submission have impacted CalOES’s communications about this opportunity.   

I have been told CalOES’s instructions for this grant are forthcoming – again, I have no additional 
information regarding non-profit applicant deadlines or submission instructions for this grant from 
CalOES.   

To expedite communications, I encourage any parish or school seeking information about this grant 
to sign up directly with CalOES for messaging about this program at: 

nonprofit.security.grant@caloes.ca.gov  
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Fiscal Year 2025 Nonprofit Security Grant Program Notice of 
Funding Opportunity 

Overview  

Today, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), a component of the 
Department of Homeland Security (DHS), is announcing the release of the Fiscal Year (FY) 
2025 Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for the Nonprofit Security Grant Program 
(NSGP). The FY 2025 NSGP represents $274.5 million in federal assistance. 

For more details on this opportunity, please refer to Information Bulletin #532. The NOFO is 
available online at http://www.fema.gov/grants and at http://www.grants.gov. 

Contact Us  

For questions about FEMA grants, please contact FEMA Grants News (formerly AskCSID) 
at FEMA-Grants-News@fema.dhs.gov. FEMA Grants News covers everything you already 
rely on, including webinar and meeting invitations, funding notices, resources, and more.   

Please add FEMA-Grants-News@fema.dhs.gov to your address book and put it on your 
safe senders list to make sure you never miss important grant news.  

You can still call (800) 366-6498, Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. ET, with questions 
about FEMA grants.  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_https-3A-252F-252Fwww.fema.gov-252Fgrants-252Fpreparedness-252Fabout-252Finformational-2Dbulletins_1_010101985e35d00c-2D55d9712a-2Db0cf-2D4923-2D97bb-2D013515297a31-2D000000_T2K7ilDd-5Fr16qjUGx6nG8xscLrRsn6o7ogU4vsKK9i8-3D416&d=DwMGaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=SKHlAJgfLSgHGel3nfIS0Nx0ahb6hI9Rx2gbSSYeawXaqjnseImUOEKk4thGp9Hk&s=6OMJ8zIK1uzMavk4wjVUYRlvwj5ZeqfBytSsFsLwqcE&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_http-3A-252F-252Fwww.fema.gov-252Fgrants_1_010101985e35d00c-2D55d9712a-2Db0cf-2D4923-2D97bb-2D013515297a31-2D000000_WGqyaa1tEJH5hRElQOlLCn9rHuwNJ4X1rz7xx-5FhKqFU-3D416&d=DwMGaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=SKHlAJgfLSgHGel3nfIS0Nx0ahb6hI9Rx2gbSSYeawXaqjnseImUOEKk4thGp9Hk&s=UfnXOxnlz1JDwr88S8As7iZ7hpPYQgqEglUqrm5F0p0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_http-3A-252F-252Fwww.grants.gov_1_010101985e35d00c-2D55d9712a-2Db0cf-2D4923-2D97bb-2D013515297a31-2D000000_V9mc-2DRVYeQnenlKb8UdQ0qOmp-5FEklGRdATL5ddWESOA-3D416&d=DwMGaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=SKHlAJgfLSgHGel3nfIS0Nx0ahb6hI9Rx2gbSSYeawXaqjnseImUOEKk4thGp9Hk&s=AZKoAdKSV-ekQ_fGUqn4T69sDguCf4zjDPm2ytjReTc&e=
mailto:FEMA-Grants-News@fema.dhs.gov
mailto:FEMA-grants-news@fema.dhs.gov


We look forward to keeping you informed!   

 Follow Us  

Follow FEMA on social media at: FEMA Blog on fema.gov, @FEMA or @FEMAEspanol on 
X, FEMA or FEMA Español on Facebook, @FEMA on Instagram, and via FEMA’s YouTube 
channel.  

FEMA Mission  

Helping people before, during and after disasters.   
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Unsubscribe Disclaimer: 

If you no longer wish to receive messages on this topic, you must use "Change Delivery 
Preferences" to edit the topics you follow. 

Please note, clicking unsubscribe below will completely remove you from all GovDelivery 
distribution lists. If you clicked unsubscribe in error, you must resubscribe to receive any 
messages from GovDelivery. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at FEMA-Grants-News@fema.dhs.gov. 
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https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_https-3A-252F-252Ftwitter.com-252FFEMAEspanol_1_010101985e35d00c-2D55d9712a-2Db0cf-2D4923-2D97bb-2D013515297a31-2D000000_dcFEK-5Fxu8r34BRD6dX4Bk-2DDA-5FjikPsY43mV7RbSyKok-3D416&d=DwMGaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=SKHlAJgfLSgHGel3nfIS0Nx0ahb6hI9Rx2gbSSYeawXaqjnseImUOEKk4thGp9Hk&s=7dWV_iVrb_ultNwijdtu128WB93quymfy-h5FKcCLlg&e=
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https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_https-3A-252F-252Fwww.facebook.com-252FFEMAespanol_1_010101985e35d00c-2D55d9712a-2Db0cf-2D4923-2D97bb-2D013515297a31-2D000000_qIhrwh1fARpgr2Z29aDD1BUkHxSGgYI5c8H-5FZogQ6fs-3D416&d=DwMGaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=SKHlAJgfLSgHGel3nfIS0Nx0ahb6hI9Rx2gbSSYeawXaqjnseImUOEKk4thGp9Hk&s=yo50ox7GhTqsDapKvazVkWYpi3qvyLgRP-1fPGCIcDs&e=
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https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__links-2D2.govdelivery.com_CL0_https-3A-252F-252Fwww.instagram.com-252Ffema_1_010101985e35d00c-2D55d9712a-2Db0cf-2D4923-2D97bb-2D013515297a31-2D000000_UqAVOnsI1NKyThDewgiYR3BxEojk0Oii2rKgQWM0Ldc-3D416&d=DwMGaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=SKHlAJgfLSgHGel3nfIS0Nx0ahb6hI9Rx2gbSSYeawXaqjnseImUOEKk4thGp9Hk&s=wj01emT1CUyI-RjSSVF4ZqUHPWHTrISmYK97tQNb2H4&e=
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Grant Programs Directorate Information Bulletin  

No. 532 

July 29, 2025  

 

MEMORANDUM FOR: All State Administrative Agency Heads 

All State Administrative Agency Points of Contact 

 

FROM: Stacey N. Street 

 Acting Deputy Assistant Administrator  

 Grant Programs Directorate 

  

SUBJECT: Fiscal Year 2025 Nonprofit Security Grant Program Notice of 

Funding Opportunity 

 

Today, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), a component of the U.S. 

Department of Homeland Security (DHS), announced the availability of the Fiscal Year (FY) 

2025 Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for the Nonprofit Security Grant Program (NSGP). 

The NOFO released today represents $274.5 million in available federal assistance and may be 

found online at http://www.fema.gov/grants and at http://www.grants.gov. 

 

The FY 2025 NSGP provides $274.5 million to support facility hardening and other physical 

security enhancements and activities to nonprofit organizations that are at high risk of a terrorist 

or other extremist attack. Of this amount, $137.25 million is available to nonprofit organizations 

located within one of the FY 2025 designated high-risk urban areas (NSGP-Urban Area or 

NSGP-UA). Additional, separate funding in the amount of $137.25 million is also appropriated 

for nonprofit organizations located outside of the FY 2025 designated high-risk urban areas 

(NSGP-State or NSGP-S). Eligible applicants must apply for funding through the FEMA Grants 

Outcomes (FEMA GO) system portal at http://go.fema.gov/, where required forms and 

information must be submitted. Sample Standard Forms (SFs) are also available at 

https://grants.gov/forms/forms-repository/sf-424-family. State Administrative Agencies (SAA) 

are the only eligible applicants for NSGP.  

 

Applicants are strongly encouraged to begin the application process as soon as possible, 

including obtaining a Unique Entity Identifier (UEI) number. The UEI is a 12-character 

alphanumeric identification assigned to an entity by the System for Award Management (see 

SAM.gov). The UEI is required for applicants and may take up to four weeks to obtain. To 

obtain the UEI, all applicants must register with SAM.gov. Failure to register with SAM.gov will 

prevent an applicant from completing the application in FEMA GO. Instructions on how to 

request a UEI can be found at https://sam.gov/content/entity-registration. 

 

Applicants are strongly encouraged to begin their application in FEMA GO at the time of 

this announcement to ensure they have adequate time to start and complete their submission. 

http://www.fema.gov/grants
http://www.grants.gov/
http://go.fema.gov/
https://grants.gov/forms/forms-repository/sf-424-family
https://sam.gov/
https://sam.gov/content/entity-registration
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Completed applications must be submitted in FEMA GO no later than 5 p.m. Eastern Time 

(ET), on August 11, 2025. Only final submissions made through the FEMA GO system located 

at http://go.fema.gov/ will be accepted. If you, the applicant, need assistance registering for the 

FEMA GO system, please contact the FEMA GO Helpdesk at femago@fema.dhs.gov or (877) 

585-3242, Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. ET.   

 

FEMA will evaluate applications and make awards no later than September 30, 2025. 

 

Additional questions may be directed to a FEMA Headquarters Preparedness Officer or FEMA 

Grants News at (800) 368-6498 or fema-grants-news@fema.gov. FEMA Grants News hours of 

operation are from 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. ET, Monday through Friday. 

 

Allocations for NSGP-S are listed in Appendix A. Allocations for NSGP-UA are listed in 

Appendix B.  

 

  

http://go.fema.gov/
mailto:femago@fema.dhs.gov
mailto:Fema-Grants-News@fema.gov
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Appendix A: FY 2025 NSGP-S Allocations 

State/Territory 
FY 2025 

Allocation 
State/Territory 

FY 2025 

Allocation 

Alabama $3,000,000 Nevada $1,800,000 

Alaska $1,650,000 New Hampshire $1,950,000 

Arizona $2,400,000 New Jersey $2,250,000 

Arkansas $2,400,000 New Mexico $2,100,000 

California $5,450,000 New York $3,750,000 

Colorado $2,100,000 North Carolina $3,950,000 

Connecticut $2,550,000 North Dakota $1,800,000 

Delaware $1,800,000 Ohio $4,050,000 

District of Columbia $0 Oklahoma $2,700,000 

Florida $3,750,000 Oregon $2,250,000 

Georgia $3,600,000 Pennsylvania $3,300,000 

Hawaii $1,650,000 Rhode Island $1,800,000 

Idaho $2,100,000 South Carolina $3,150,000 

Illinois $3,600,000 South Dakota $1,800,000 

Indiana $3,150,000 Tennessee $3,150,000 

Iowa $2,400,000 Texas $4,700,000 

Kansas $2,100,000 Utah $2,550,000 

Kentucky $2,850,000 Vermont $1,650,000 

Louisiana $2,550,000 Virginia $2,400,000 

Maine $1,950,000 Washington $2,550,000 

Maryland $1,950,000 West Virginia $2,100,000 

Massachusetts $3,300,000 Wisconsin $2,850,000 

Michigan $3,150,000 Wyoming $1,650,000 

Minnesota $2,250,000 Puerto Rico $2,400,000 

Mississippi $2,400,000 U.S. Virgin Islands $1,050,000 

Missouri $2,400,000 American Samoa $1,050,000 

Montana $1,800,000 Guam $1,050,000 

Nebraska $2,100,000 
Northern Mariana 

Islands 
$1,050,000 

Total $137,250,000 
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Appendix B: FY 2025 NSGP-UA Allocations 

State/Territory High-Risk Urban Area FY 2025 Allocation 

Arizona Phoenix Area $2,761,861 

California 

Anaheim/Santa Ana Area $991,958 

Bay Area $10,255,429 

Los Angeles/Long Beach Area $7,672,863 

Riverside Area $745,877 

Sacramento Area $1,457,822 

San Diego Area $1,034,416 

Colorado 
Colorado Springs Area $243,211 

Denver Area $1,995,778 

District of Columbia National Capital Region $6,499,856 

Florida 

Jacksonville Area $541,963 

Miami/Fort Lauderdale Area $7,768,314 

Orlando Area $891,419 

Tampa Area $1,425,201 

Georgia Atlanta Area $2,349,193 

Hawaii Honolulu Area $312,987 

Illinois Chicago Area $6,308,933 

Indiana Indianapolis Area $807,084 

Louisiana New Orleans Area $269,761 

Maryland Baltimore Area $3,449,969 

Massachusetts Boston Area $373,887 

Michigan Detroit Area $2,756,609 

Minnesota Twin Cities Area $1,064,287 

Missouri 
Kansas City Area $674,287 

St. Louis Area $813,568 

Nevada Las Vegas Area $739,146 

New Jersey Jersey City/Newark Area $24,769,130 

New York New York City Area $29,938,456 

North Carolina Charlotte Area $766,531 

Ohio 

Cincinnati Area $261,630 

Cleveland Area $390,072 

Columbus Area $427,968 

Oregon Portland Area $755,024 

Pennsylvania 
Philadelphia Area $1,326,016 

Pittsburgh Area $917,688 

Tennessee Nashville Area $551,344 
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State/Territory High-Risk Urban Area FY 2025 Allocation 

Texas 

Austin Area $731,575 

Dallas/Fort Worth/Arlington Area $4,212,094 

Houston Area $4,350,649 

San Antonio Area $891,826 

Virginia 
Hampton Roads Area $554,191 

Richmond Area $426,971 

Washington Seattle Area $1,279,535 

Wisconsin Milwaukee Area $493,621 

Total  $137,250,000 
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